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Commander’s update 
for Melton & Rutland 

 

Welcome to my  update for the residents of Melton & Rutland 
Neighbourhood Policing Area (NPA).  This Newsletter is to give 
you a snapshot of what has been happening over the last seven 
days and to also look at our policing plans in the near future.  

 

Hate Crime Special Edition 

This week has been Hate Crime Awareness Week, which is 

aimed at increasing understanding of hate crimes, hate 

incidents and ways to report them.  

 

I have attended Longfield Academy this week where it was great to meet students and 

teachers and discuss a matter of topics, including hate crime. 

 

Hate crime is really impactful and due to the 

national picture it has increased over the 

summer period. This week we have received 

two reports of hate crime in Rutland and none in 

Melton. Both remain under investigation and 

have had input from our hate crime officers. 

 

Next week is half term—I just want to reassure 

our residents that we have a policing operation 

in place to combat and address any spike in 

ASB. If you see or experience it, please report it. 


